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July 8 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers,      

   

Year 4 Leavers events.  

Remember there are 3 events for Leavers on Wed /Thurs and Fri next week.  

Please make sure you have told us if you are coming asap so we can sort out the bubbles! 

 

Super model or artwork and Home learning work ‘Swap over days’! 

Next Wednesday and next Thursday from 9.30-1pm or from 4pm-5pm please drop off 

your home learning work in a plastic bag with your name on it so your teacher can have a look 

at your lovely work.  

If your child has a picture or painting or model they are particularly proud of for the Celebration 

exhibition in September bring that in too and leave it (named, please) on the year group table. 

There will be year group tables along the walkway to the office so you can swap your home 

learning bag for a gift for your child from your child’s teacher to say well done for all they 

have managed this year.  

We can return the home learning work for you in September if you are keen to have it returned. 

 

Transition into year N.  

The Nursery video showing the Nursery setting and areas of play has been a hit! We are 

pleased Parents have found this useful and Mrs Stringer is looking forward to her Zoom with 

NEW Nursery parents on the 10th. If your child will be in Ducklings next year, and for any 

reason you have not seen the video please contact the school. 

Zooms with your child’s teacher for next year. Thank you to all of you who managed to get 

your child to attend a Zoom with their teacher next year and those of you who have also 

managed to link up with the Parents Zooms with next year’s teachers. We hope you have 

found all that information given helpful. 

Year 4 transition visits The children really enjoyed their visits to Parkdields on Monday and 

Tuesday and we are delighted they were so excited about their move to middle school. It was 

great to have so many of our former TSG children helping out as they welcomed the Year 4s. 

http://www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk/


Planning ahead for September  

Thank you to those who competed the wrap around survey. The decision about whether this 

can be put in place and go ahead will be made by Governors this week and will be part of 

the information Parents and Carers will receive regarding re opening in September in 

the letter I will send you on Friday. 

 

Uniform   

 School Uniform. We do appreciate that families may not be wishing to buy uniform 

yet but you can order items with the school logo on from this website link 

www.essentialschoolwear.com. 

 The PTA are also making available good quality used uniform and you can contact 

them on toddingtonpta@gmail.com with the specific items and sizes you want, and 

they will check their stocks.   

 PE Kit for Year 3 and 4 – a list of uniform can be found here and ordered via 

www.essentialschoolwear.com. 

 
Many thanks, 
 
Jane Spencer, Head teacher 

http://www.essentialschoolwear.com/
mailto:toddingtonpta@gmail.com
https://www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/TSG-school-uniform-list.pdf
http://www.essentialschoolwear.com/

